
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

26th
 
June 2017  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

To help Frome Class enhance their learning on their topic (“The Tudors”) we have 

planned an educational visit to The Cathedral, where we will meet Tudor characters 

and find out about life in Hereford during the Tudor age. To avoid transport costs we 

must ask for help transporting the children to and from workshop. The children will 

need to be picked up and taken to the Cathedral for 9.15am and then collected at 

2.30pm. Please fill in the slip below and send it back to school as soon as possible. 

 

Your child will need to wear full school uniform, have a packed lunch in a disposable 

bag and plenty to drink. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mr Foster 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Hereford Cathedral Trip 

 

Child’s Name………………………………………… 

 

My child will be taken to the Cathedral for 9.15am by……………………………… 

 

My child will be collected from the Cathedral at 2.30pm by…………………………. 

 

Signed…………………….. 


